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Clark, Cynthia (Bridge)

To: Greenland
Subject: RE: pipeline

"(lerryl

Thank you for the contacts. | am sorry | did nof get back to you earlier. We have been in the field quite a bit the
last couple of weeks. | spoke with Gordon Cruickshank and he was very familiar with the situation. As you
mentioned, he described their plan to install a pipeline to deliver water to the Hearne property. He said they
needed to install a new headgate in order to route the water and contacted IDWR to verify that the change in point
of diversion is reasonable. He indicated that a headgate was installed yesterday (Thursday, May 5, 2007} so they
can now move forward with the pipeline. 1 will be out of the office Monday and Tuesday of next week but would
be curious to know if you have run acrass it by then and whether it looks like the proposed system will work for
Mr. Hearne.

Please keep me posted.

Thanks,
Cynthia

From: Greenland [mailto:alpskirent@frontiernet.net]
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2007 8:07 AM

To: Clark, Cynthia (Bridge)

Subject: pipeline

Cynthia;

| have not heard any more from the county. Neither has the land owner, It's getting time to start his water.
As it takes two weeks for it to reach him. The contact persons would be Gordon Cruickshank or Jerry
Robiscn.Cascade road dept. 382-7195. Lake Fork dept. 634-5975. Thanks for your help.

Jerry

5/11/2007



